
 

 

Date: April 14, 2022 
To: Parks & Community Services Board 
From: Camron Parker 
 Parks Property and Acquisition Manager 
Subject: Parks Long-Term Funding Strategy 

(Information Only) 

The Bellevue City Council has an adopted 2021-2023 priority to “advance a parks funding strategy, 
including consideration of new funding sources for operations, maintenance and construction” 
(Council Priority #9).  At their meeting on March 7, the City Council asked staff to provide more 
information on two possible funding strategies, a future voter-approved initiative, and parks impact 
fees.  A report back on these strategies is tentatively scheduled for the Council’s regular meeting on 
April 18. 

Time is reserved on the Parks & Community Services Board agenda for April 20 for an update and 
next steps, if any additional direction is provided by the Council. 

Please review the agenda packet material prepared for the April 18 Council meeting at the link 
below and attached. 

Link to Parks long range financial planning agenda materials  

https://bellevue.legistar.com/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=5556786&GUID=997352D0-1C62-4A4F-BC86-66A8E8577B93&Options=&Search=

